
18. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 18.1 Philip Ball – Sumner Pool Committee 
 
  Mr Ball (President, Sumner Pool Committee) would like to address the Board regarding the 

Sumner Pool.  He wishes to speak to the Board about the costs of running the pool in view of 
the new legislation concerning pool water quality and the effect on the community if additional 
resources are not found. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


